
In collaboration with public health officials, the Ministry of Education has prepared a Parent Information 
Package for the new school year. 
  
The package includes: 

• Information on the Safe Schools Plan 
• General tips for parents and caregivers 
• Mask wearing information for children 
• Information on testing options and processes 
• Information on COVID-19 notification and illness in school 
• Information on the threshold for changes to in-classroom learning 

  
Please go to the Prairie Spirit website to view the Parent Information Package. 
  
The Ministry has also posted other links for parents, including COVID-19: Learning Supports for Families 
and Teachers, on the government website. 
  
Thank you! 
 

https://www.spiritsd.ca/files/docs/Safe-Schools-Plan-Parent-Package.pdf
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/safe-schools-plan

